

Newark Housing Authority May, 2013

No Scrapping Allowed....

Everybody is feeling the pressure of the declining economy and are doing what we can to make it through....including recycling scrap metal. Please be aware, "scrapping" is not allowed on Newark Housing Authority property. Not only does it decrease the "curb appeal" of your yard but it is also a health and safety risk as it could potentially cause harm to your household or those of your neighbors (getting cut on sharp metal if not picked up thoroughly, etc).

Please do any "scrapping" off NHA property.

Remember, your rent is based on your income. Therefore, any money received from "scrapping" must be reported within 10 days as it might result in an adjust-

Newark Housing Authority:

Executive
Director:
Marie Wasman

331-1574

• Ext. 25 Kari

• Ext. 21 Dawn

Emergency After Hours 331-8294

Fire/Police 911

In an effort to save postage and prevent our tenants from being "overwhelmed" with mail, we will no longer be mailing out rent receipts on a daily basis. Receipts will be included in any bulk mailings throughout the month. If there aren't any bulk mailings, your receipts will be included with your invoice for the upcoming month.



If you would like your receipt sooner, please stop in the office to pick it up.



<u>Happy Memorial</u> <u>Day!!!</u>

Please note, the office will be closed on Monday, May 27th